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December 22, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that | offer this letter of recommendation for Terrence Burke and the
Wump Mucket Puppets.

Mr. Burke and his cast of characters entertained Cincinnatians of all ages at this year’s Fall
Feast at the Duke Energy Center held on Thanksgiving Day. By volunteering his time and
talents, The Wump Mucket Puppets provided interactive and thoughtful entertainment to those
families who joined the community for food and fellowship at Fall Feast, and were a welcome
addition to our program and services that day. We look forward to working with Terrence and
the Wump Muckets again in the future.

Sincerely your:

/ Albertz
r of Surgical Services
Cincinnati Eye Institute




